
PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE 
OEA/Ser.G

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CAAP/INF-53/12 rev. 2


12 September 2012

COMMITTEE ON ADMINISTRATIVE
Original: Spanish

AND BUDGETARY AFFAIRS
N O T I C E
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP), hereby advises the delegations that the Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday, September 13, 2012, at 2:30 p.m. in the Simón Bolívar Room, has been rescheduled for 2:30 p.m., on Tuesday, September 18, 2012, in the Simón Bolívar Room.
� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP29273E01�





